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Name our 
NEW ELC to Year 12 Gymnasium

Concordia College will soon complete the 
amazing new Gymnasium build and we need 
to name it. It will be a huge facility to 
accommodate all students ELC to Year 12 
across three campuses. 
We are seeking a name that instigates visions 
of fitness, wellbeing, teamwork, exercise 
and/or sport. 
The name could be from any language, 
including German (Concordia’s heritage), 
Kaurna (upon approval from Elders), English or 
another language of your recommendation.* 
All suggestions will be considered by the 
Building Naming Group and our Property 
Committee. Then Mr Weinert, our Head of 
College, will seek College Board approval. 
The winner will be invited to join us at the 
official opening and have plaque recognition 
in the gymnasium acknowledging their 
extraordinary contribution.

*Please note the Concordia Building Naming Policy 
precludes naming a building after a particular person.

Send us your suggestion/s along with 
the description of your choice to: 

hello@concordia.sa.edu.au

Starts
Friday 
24 March 

Ends
Friday
14 April

St Peters Campus  •  St John’s Campus  •  Concordia Campus

BLACKWOOD HIGHGATE•
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